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HALDIMAND COUNTY 

Memorandum ENG-M01-2019 Modification of the Heavy Truck By-law to 
Include MTO Enforcement 

For Consideration by Council on September 3, 2019  

 

To: Mayor Hewitt and Members of Council 

From: Kristopher R. Franklin, Manager, Engineering Services 

The Ministry of Transportation (MTO) has offered to assist with enforcement of the County’s Heavy 
Truck By-law enacted by Council in April 2019. 

After review of the current by-law, changes to the Definitions and Enforcement sections are required to 
allow enforcement by MTO enforcement officers and as a result an amended by-law is being presented 
to Council for enactment. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


